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Emergency Bridge Replacement 
Delivered in Bladen County

Elizabethtown 
Emergency 
Replacement

Division: 
Bridge and 
Heavy Construction 

Location: 
Johnsontown Road 
(SR 1509)
Bladen County, NC 

Client: 
NCDOT 

Service Period: 
October 2018 - February 
2019

Services Provided: 
• Existing Structure 

Removal 
• Clearing and Grubbing 
• Earthwork and Storm 

Drainage 
• Bridge Construction 
• Curb, Base and Paving 

Project Size: 
Two-Span, Cored Slab 
Bridge Replacement 

In the wake of Hurricane Florence’s devastating landfall in 2018, 
Bladen County, NC, was inundated with nearly three feet of rain, 
severely impacting local infrastructure. Among the damage was a 
key bridge compromised by the storm’s force. 

When it was determined that the bridge was no longer safe for 
traffic, NCDOT turned to Sanford Contractors to lead the 
replacement effort.

Sanford Contractors partnered with STV Engineers to deliver a swift 
and effective solution. Following an on-site assessment of the 
damaged structure, the two teams moved quickly, with STV taking 
the lead on design while Sanford Contractors began construction 
planning in parallel.

The result was a successful delivery of a new two-span, cored slab 
bridge just four months later. This project demonstrated Sanford 
Contractors’ commitment to quality, efficiency, and exceeding client 
expectations.


